
 
 

Groundwater Monitoring Well Construction (Olive Springs) 

 

January 2024 – The Santa Cruz Mid–County Groundwater Agency (MGA) is installing a 
new shallow groundwater monitoring well on Olive Springs Road to enhance 
understanding of the interconnection between groundwater and surface water. The 
MGA and its member agencies (Soquel Creek Water District, City of Santa Cruz, County 
of Santa Cruz, and Central Water District) maintain a network of groundwater 
monitoring wells and surface water monitoring locations throughout the Santa Cruz 
Mid-County Groundwater Basin that serves to help sustainably manage groundwater 
resources.  

Drilling the new monitoring well began Tuesday, January 9, 2024. The drilling and well 
construction is expected to take approximately four days. All work is anticipated to 
occur on weekdays between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Appropriate traffic control 
measures will be in place during construction. Residents near the new wells have been 
notified individually about the construction work.  

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

The MGA gratefully acknowledges the funding contribution from the California 
Department of Water Resources. Funding for this project is provided partly from the 
State Budget Act of 2021 (Stats.). 2021, ch. 240, § 80). 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


